
 

Thursday 21st March 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

RE: ABTT TRIP TO LONDON – Wednesday 5th June 2024 

I am writing to inform you that we have the opportunity to take our students to this year’s ABTT 

Show in London, on Wednesday 5th June. 

This is a unique opportunity for the students to network with industry professionals and to see the 

latest theatre trends and technology showcased and take part in seminars and workshops.  

See link below for more information.  

https://www.abtt.org.uk/abtt-theatre-show/  

This trip will be a highly beneficial experience for the learners. We will be travelling by coach from 

The Old Rep Theatre (next to New Street Station), the coach will depart at 08:00 and estimated 

return time is 19:00. The cost of the trip is £30. Students should bring food and drink and/or money 

to purchase snacks during the trip. Students will be expected to wear school uniform.  

Please return the attached slip giving your permission for your child to attend this visit. 

Payments must be received in cash no later than Monday 29th April and should be handed into 

reception with permission slips. 

I would like to thank you for your continued support and look forward to meeting you at future 

events. Should you wish to discuss any of the above, feel free to contact me on ruth.morgan@boa-

stageandscreen.co.uk.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms R Morgan 
Head of Department 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

BOA Stage and Screen – ABTT visit 

I/we give our permission for _______________________________________ to attend the ABTT 

show on Wednesday 5th June. We will ensure their safe journey to and from the pickup and drop off 

points. 

Parent Signature__________________________Phone Number_____________________________ 
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